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Hall of the House of Representatives
83rd General Assembly - Regular Session, 2001

Amendment Form

* * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * *

Subtitle of House Bill No. 1865

"AN ACT FOR THE DEPARTMENT OF CORRECTION APPROPRIATION FOR THE 2001-

2003 BIENNIUM."

* * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * *

Amendment No. 5 to House Bill No. 1865.

Amend House Bill No. 1865 as engrossed, 4/10/01:

Add a new section immediately after Section 40 to read as follows:

"SECTION 40.  SPECIAL LANGUAGE.  NOT TO BE INCORPORATED INTO THE ARKANSAS
CODE NOR PUBLISHED SEPARATELY AS SPECIAL, LOCAL AND TEMPORARY LAW.  JAIL
CONTRACTS/REIMBURSEMENTS FUNDING PROVISION. During the 2001-03 biennium the
Department of Correction shall, at a minimum, budget to expend for Jail
Contracts/Reimbursements, 2.7% of the "A" Allocation and 20% of the "B"
Allocation of general revenues distributed through the Revenue Stabilization
Law to the Department of Correction Inmate Care and Custody Fund Account
during the 2001-02 fiscal year; and an amount of not less than the amount
required by this provision for the 2001-02 fiscal year, plus 20% of the "B"
Allocation of general revenues distributed through the Revenue Stabilization
Law to the Department of Correction Inmate Care and Custody Fund Account
during the during the 2002-03 fiscal year.

  In the event the amount of moneys invoiced during either fiscal year to the
Department of Correction for Jail Contracts/Reimbursements is less than the
minimum amounts required by this section, the Department of Correction shall
certify to the Chief Fiscal Officer of the State the actual amount of moneys
necessary each fiscal year to meet its Jail Contracts/Reimbursements payment
obligation to the counties. Upon approval by the Chief Fiscal Officer of the
State and review by the Arkansas Legislative Council or Joint Budget
Committee, the Department of Correction may revise the amount of funding
allocated and budgeted for Jail Contracts/Reimbursements to the actual amount
as certified and approved by the Chief Fiscal Officer of the State and
reviewed by the Arkansas Legislative Council or Joint Budget Committee."

AND

Renumber the subsequent sections of the bill.
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